
 

June 03, 2016 

 

Dear Members of Denver City Council, 

 

Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation, Denver's association of Registered Neighborhood Organizations from 

neighborhoods throughout Denver, held a delegation meeting on March 12th.  At this meeting our 

delegation passed the following resolution.  This resolution had come through our Zoning & Planning 

committee and was passed with overwhelming support (62-0-5), after debate and research, by our 

delegation, which consists of up to 2 representatives from each Denver Registered Neighborhood 

Organization that is a member of INC. 

 

Resolution Passed by the INC Delegation March 12, 2016 

INC ZAP Committee Resolution on Park Hill/Montclair Storm Water Urban Drainage Project  

 

Flood protection and ensuring the safety of existing Denver residents is of paramount importance to 

all of us in INC and in Denver's neighborhoods. Protection of existing historic Denver neighborhoods, 

existing Areas of Stability, and existing designated park lands is crucial and should be Denver's 

priority.  

For this reason, we move that the City explore all reasonable options before moving forward, 

evaluating options not based on utility for CDOT, RTD and revenues for the City, but based on full 

study and meaningful neighborhood involvement. 

 

Please consider our desire for you to engage with neighborhood organizations in your district on this 

project as we continue to ask questions about it. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

John Joseph Niemann 

President, INC 


